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The introduction of this new bill serves no purpose other than to shift blame onto 

airlines for the shortcomings of the current government. It is disheartening and 

profoundly dismaying to witness such a misguided attempt to deflect responsibility. Our 

industry, which plays a vital role in connecting people and fostering economic growth, 

deserves far more than the callous disregard it has received from the government. 
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